## **Coxhoe Primary School**

Head Teacher: Mrs J Bartle Ba(Hons)Ed



01/11/18

## Dear Parent/ Carer

We have had the opportunity for a theatrical company to come into school and perform an exciting anti bullying production called 'The B Word'. This event will take place on the afternoon of 7<sup>th</sup> November and is aimed at children in years 2 - 6

As you may be aware, funding to schools does not run to cover all the extra educational activities we would like to offer our children. To help towards the cost of the production we are asking parents of years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 children to contribute £2.00. Please make payment through Parentpay or ask at the school office for a barcoded letter for you to be able to make payment at the local shop.

Thank you for your continued support.

J Bartle Headteacher











